
225 Fifth Street
Springfield, OR 97477

S. 28th Street
Paving Project

See reverse for more details...

We have exciting news!
The S. 28th Street paving project

will be starting soon.

If you have any questions regarding the 
project, please contact City staff:

Jesse Jones, civil engineer
541.726.3720 or jjones@springfield-or.gov

For more information, scan the QR code with your 
smartphone camera to visit the project webpage.

bit.ly/S28thpaving

What is happening? 
The gravel portion, of S. 28th Street between S. F Street and the city 
limits, (approximately .25 miles), will be paved in the coming months. 

When will the work happen?
The contractor hired for the project has started preliminary work including 
staging of equipment and placing erosion control. The project should be in 
full swing by the spring and must be completed by December 31, 2024.

Why do the project? 
The purpose of this project is to pave the gravel section of the street to 
eliminate dust and rocks that are kicked up from vehicle traffic. In addition, 
the project will include new stormwater drainage features to manage the 
flow of stormwater and improve stormwater quality.  

How will this affect me?
Once construction begins local access will be available to area businesses 
and residents, but at times you may experience delays. You may notice 
nuisance noise, dust, and heavy construction equipment during this time. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to improve 
S. 28th Street.
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